From:
To:
Subject: er 7 New road
Date: 17 May 2021 10:51:54

Morning please see attached photos of the windows that are already in 17 New Road.
We would like to change them for like for like do we need scaled drawings?
They are already double glazed and we just want to upgrade them to new ones?

Look forward to hearing from you




Sent from my iPhone



Good morning,

Attached please find a letter requesting further information in respect of the
above referenced planning application.

Please do not put the required documents through the Planning Portal but
email them to us at planning.services@harlow.gov.uk

Please be aware that in accordance with Government guidelines Planning
Officers are mostly working from home so email is the recommended form of
correspondence currently.

Kind regards

!!mln !ssslanl !Planning)

This E-Mail and any attachments are intended for the addressee only, and
may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not, or suspect
you are not, the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take
any action in reliance on it. If you have received this E-Mail in error please
notify us immediately and delete this E-Mail and any attachments. Please
note that although this message has been checked for viruses, we cannot
guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been
intercepted or amended. The information contained in this E-Mail may be
subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of
this E-Mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed. The views of the author
may not necessarily reflect those of the Council. All communications sent to
or from the Council may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation.
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